
 
  Pointing People to Jesus 

Sunday 24th November 2019  

Welcome to Paulsgrove Baptist Church for today’s service. We pray that you will know 
God’s presence among us as we worship Him as our Almighty Creator God. If this is 
your first time with us and you wish to know more about our activities, please speak 
to one of the stewards. Large print versions of song words and the sermon notes are 
available for those who need them. We invite you to stay after the service for tea, 
coffee and conversation.  
 

Today we celebrate our Lord’s Supper 

Led by Rob Milliken 
Subject: “The Importance and meaning of the Lord’s Supper” 

 
Children’s Activities 
Little Monkeys: (0-3 yrs): in the crèche room                                                                         
Kangaroos: (3 – 6yrs) held in the Meeting room (the first door along the corridor) 
Please could Little Monkey and Kangaroos join their groups before the start of the 
Celebration service 
 
Ignition: (6-11yrs) & YPF: (11 – 16 yrs) join with us in the celebration today 
 

 

Rota Reminder 

Tea & Coffee servers: 
Washing Up:     

Today:  Nigel & Trace 
Today:  Jane, Becky & volunteer 

 

Next week: Josh & Annabelle 
Next week: 2YP +Nigel 

What’s Happening This Week 

Monday 25th November 
 

Tuesday 26th November 
10.00am Small groups Joint Prayer  
7.30pm Small groups Joint Prayer  
 

Wednesday 27th November 
7.00pm Craft Club 
7.30pm Paul & Pam’s Small Group  
 
 

Thursday 28th November 
9.00am – Morning Prayer 
10.00am – 2.00pm Frontline Debt Office 
11.00am – 2.00pm Connect 
12.00pm – 2.00pm Paulsgrove Food Bank 
and Drop-In  
 

Friday 29th November 
7.30pm Fusion 
 
Saturday 30th November 
5.00pm Decorating the Church & 
Christmas tree 
 
 
 

NEXT SUNDAY: 1st December   
10.30am Service “Running the  
Race: Loyalty to the end – Finishing 
the race” 2 Timothy 4:6-22 
 
2.30pm TGSIM service   
 

CONTACT DETAILS 
Pastor: 
Admin/News Sheet:  
Pastoral Care Coordinator:  
Prayer Chain Coordinators: 

 
Dave Aarons 
Margaret Mountain  
Pam Heawood  
Rosemary Seddon, Cheryl Bowen 

 
dave.aarons@paulsgrove.org.uk 
pbcadmin@paulsgrove.org.uk 
 
pbc.prayerchain@outlook.com 
 

Church Telephone 023 9238 5047                                   Website www.paulsgrove.org.uk 
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PRAYER - we meet for prayer in the Church lounge this Tuesday at 10am and 7.30pm. 
 

DECEMBER’S PRAYER DIARY is available to collect today. Many thanks to James for compiling it this time and for 
all the others who put the Prayer diaries together over the year; Alan, Cheryl, Paul, Rob and Rosemary. 
 

CHRISTMAS DECORATIONS - we will be decorating the Church and the Christmas tree next Saturday 30th 
November. If you are able to help, please join us in the main Church from 5pm. 
 

BLYTHSWOOD SHOEBOX APPEAL - A big THANK YOU to all those who contributed to the shoebox appeal once 
again this year! We handed 53 shoeboxes to Blythswood. Please pray for those that receive them that they will be a 
blessing and encouragement to them. 
 

CHRISTMAS CARDS – There will be Christmas cards for the Missionaries we support at the back of the Church 
today and next Sunday for you to sign. This is a good way of showing our support for them. 
 

TESTIMONY TIME ON 1st DECEMBER – Next Sunday, we are going to have a time of testimony in our Sunday 
service after the Bible message. It will be the final part of our series "Running the Race", and Dave will preach a 
shorter message on that Sunday, to give some time for those who would like to speak about how God has been 
growing them as disciples of Jesus. Please do speak to Dave if you would like to share something to encourage the 
church that morning. 
 

VICTORY CAROLS - Victory Primary School will once again be coming to PBC for some carol services, for pupils, staff 
and parents. We will be hosting school years 3-6 on Tuesday 10th and Wednesday 11th December at 2pm. If you 
would like to be involved in ushering, Easyworship, or serving refreshments, please do come and see Dave. 
 

FOODBANK & CONNECT - Please note that on Thursday December 12th there will be polling at the church, and 
hence Foodbank will be in the lounge and Connect will not be meeting. Thanks, Paul & Foodbank Team 
 

THE LION, THE WITCH AND THE WARDROBE – This is being performed at The John Pounds Centre on 12th, 13th 
and 14th December. There are more details are on the fliers at the back of the Church. Tickets are available from 
www.visionworksproductions.co.uk 
 

PRAYER AND FASTING WEEK – 6th – 10th JANUARY 2020! - We are going to be holding another prayer and 
fasting week from 6th – 10th January 2020, after a successful week in January this year. We will again convert the 
lounge into a prayer room and are looking for people who are interested in sharing ideas and preparing the room. 
Please come and see Dave to register your interest. If you want to refresh yourselves in the whole area of fasting, do 
grab Rob's sheets from his talks from last year, as well as look back on our website for the talks as part of the 'Slaying 
the Dragons' series. 

 
CHRISTMAS EVENTS  
Our Advent series starts Sunday 8th December 
Sunday 22nd December – All Age service (am) and Carol Service (pm) – more details to follow. 
Christmas Day morning service  
Sunday 29th December – Lord’s Supper Celebration from 12-2pm. 
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This News Sheet is available online at www.paulsgrove.org.uk  or by scanning the QR code.  
Items for next week’s news sheet to Margaret by midnight Thursday please 
Follow us on Twitter: @PBC_Updates 
Like our Facebook page: /paulsgrovebaptistchurch 
See our sermons on YouTube: search ‘Paulsgrove Baptist Church’ 
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